
 

 

Temple-Greenville Police Joint Board 
Minutes of the Public Meeting via Zoom 

December 7, 2020 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:01pm by Chair Bill Ezell of Temple. By order of roll call 
vote, in attendance were Bill Ezell, Ken Caisse of Temple, Maggie Bickford and Doug Reardon 
of Greenville and Vicki Moylan. Also in attendance was George Willard. 
 
Minutes 

Doug Reardon made a motion to accept the minutes for the October 5th meeting. Maggie 
Bickford seconded. Motion passed unanimously. 

 

Old Business 

Chief McTague requested Vicki explain the budget increase and why he would like it passed.  
Doug Reardon commented the step increases put in place in December 2019 were acceptable.  
After looking at the budget it was discovered there were a few line items not completed yet and, 
therefore, the budget could not be voted on.   

The board agreed to hold off the vote until the January 4th meeting and approve the budget then.   

 

New Business 

Nothing 

 

Chief’s Report 

Nothing 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, January 4th 2020 at 5:00 pm via Zoom.  Doug 
Reardon made a motion to adjourn and Maggie Bickford seconded it.  All were in favor of 
adjourning.  The meeting ended at 5:10pm. 
 

Minutes prepared by Vicki Moylan 


